
APPEALS  
 
The Academy is currently full in each year group.  Parents can apply for their child to join the waiting 
list; details of how to do this can be found by clicking on the ‘Admissions’ link at the top of the website. 
 
Before you can make an appeal you must first have applied to the Academy in writing for a place and/or 
have completed an In-Year Application Form for the local authority.  Once you have received a letter 
advising you that a place cannot be offered, you can then proceed to make an appeal for the Academy 
if you wish to. 
 
The Academy can only proceed to the appeals stage if the year group is full.  Places are not ‘reserved’ 
for those whose appeals are upheld, so any upheld appeal will result in the year group being over the 
published admission number. 
 
When considering each appeal, the panel look for exceptional reasons why a child should attend this 
particular school.  If you decide to appeal it is important to put on the appeal form all your reasons for 
wanting this particular school, and attach to it any written evidence that will support your appeal, such 
as letters from a hospital consultant/paediatrician or social worker. 
 
You may also find the attached document helpful in terms of explaining the appeals process. 
 
If you wish to receive an appeals pack, please telephone the number given below and ask to speak to 
the Appeals Coordinator.  Alternatively, you can send an e-mail to the address below: 
 
Telephone: 01274 424350 E-mail:  appeals@dixonsacademies.com 
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